Town of Cottesloe

PUBLIC NOTICE

CANCELLATION OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
COMMITTEE MEETING

The Town of Cottesloe wishes to advise that its monthly Development
Services Committee Meeting scheduled for Monday 17 March 2014 has been
cancelled due to no items requiring Committee consideration.
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Carl Askew
Chief Executive Officer



